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President’s Message  

Sisters, 
Our September meeting 
kicked off our “Journey” to 
see many of the great things 
happening in Goose Creek. I 
had never been to Peter E. 
Hyland and definitely learned 
a lot on the tour given by Dr. 
Times! I am excited to see 
everyone at our October 
meeting at the brand-new San 
Jacinto Elementary. 
 
Remember that we vote on 
new members in October, so 
please get those names and 
applications to Dr. Times. 
 
Kristi Warren, Gamma Nu 
President 
 

                 

 

Red Roses to ……  

Dr. Tricia Times, Margaret 
Ehlig, Nancy Bonds and Kristi 
Warren for representing 
Gamma Nu at the Area 3 
Workshop. 
 
Margaret Ehlig and Kathy 
Littlefield for taking Red Roses 
to Brenda J Clem. 
 
 

Gamma Nus Editor 

Brenda J. Clem 
4701-6 Bush Road, Baytown, Texas  77521  
Email: brndajclem@aol.com 

Website 

www.gammanutexas.weebly.com 
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Does your heart still skip a beat when you  

us all. 
a 

 

Dues were due September 30!  Please 
mail them to: 
  
Mona Bonds 
436 South Burnet Drive 
Baytown, TX. 77520 
 
Thanks for doing this in a timely 
manner! 

 

Happy Birthday to You!  

October  

2 – Mary Jane Etheridge 

6 – Margaret Ehlig 

10 – Mallory Linden 

11- Faith Smith-Chew 

17 – Carolyn Topfer 

20 – Nan Meharg 

22 – Kristal Ramos 

23 – Rose Bennett 

25 – Roseanna Henrichsen 

31 – Adela Pirzadeh 
 

Next Meeting 
Thursday 

October 6, 2022 
San Jacinto Elementary 

2700 Market St.  
5:15 p.m. 

 

Our Journey through the History of San 
Jacinto Elementary 

 
Gamma Nu members will tour the newly 
built San Jacinto Elementary.   
 
Schedule for the evening:                  
5:15-5:30 – Gathering and fellowship 
with Sisters 
5:30 – The Meeting will begin 
 
Refreshments by: October Team – Lori 
Janick - Chair 

 
Raffle Items by: October Team –  
Kathy Littlefield - Chair 

 

 

 

October is here!  Have you 

enjoyed the cool air in the 

mornings?  Be DKG cool and make 

plans to attend our Thursday, 

October 6, meeting!  We will be 

voting on new members; therefore 

there should be no visitors at this 

meeting. 

Thanks! 

Gamma Nu Website 
 

Visit us at: 
www.gammanutexas.weebly.com 
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                 Reminders! 
 

There is still time! 
Do you know a teacher who is 
outstanding as an educator, mentor, 
friend, and very professional?  Then we 
NEED them in Gamma Nu! 
 
Please go to our website: 
www.gammanutexas.weebly.com  
and fill out a form for this person and 
send it to Dr. Tricia Times by Monday, 
October 3. 
 

Editor’s Note 
 

I am still hoping to receive some “High 
Notes” which are things to rejoice about 
or things you would like others to know 
or some “Grace Notes” which are things 
we need to pray together about or be 
mindful of with our sisters.  Either way, I 
would love it if you would send me your 
news each month.  Send it to: 
brndajclem@aol.com and I will do my 
best to find space for it each month.   
 
My only other request is that you send it 
by the 28th of each month so I can begin 
to organize the newsletter AND my 
thoughts! 
 
Thanks!  
Brenda 

 

 
 

 

 

MISSION STATEMENT  

The Delta Kappa Gamma Society 

International promotes professional and 

personal growth of women educators and 

excellence in education. 

VISION STATEMENT 

Leading women educators impacting 

education worldwide. 

 

High Notes/Grace Notes 
 
High Notes 

- Thanks to the members who 
brought roses and gifts to 
Brenda Clem during her 
recovery.  Things are better, 
but she still has a long way 
to go. 

 
Grace Notes 
Please remember: 
- Our sisters and their families who 
are in need of our prayers. 
- The GCCISD teachers who have 
recently passed away and their 
families. 
- The residents of Florida – many 
who have lost everything.  We 
were in their situation during 
Harvey. 
- Our Country as it continues to 
stand strong. 

http://www.gammanutexas.weebly.com/
mailto:brndajclem@aol.com
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Area III Workshop 
 

On Saturday, President Kristi Warren, Nancy Bonds, Margaret Ehlig, and Dr. 

Tricia Times attended the Area III Workshop. They were able to see 

friends from the past and make many new friends! 
 

 

 

Dr. Tricia Times, President Kristi Warren, and Nancy Bonds 

are ready for the Journey! 

 

 
Margaret Ehlig (fourth from left) enjoys a workshop  

on Communication! 

 


